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Lee Board of County Commissioners votes to accept grant to construct artificial reef 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Jan. 18, 2022 – The Lee Board of County Commissioners voted Tuesday to accept a 
$120,000 grant from the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission for the construction of an 
artificial reef. 
 
The Federal Aid in Sportfish Restoration grant allocates the funds for at least 1,000 tons of clean, 
repurposed concrete to be placed within the Chris Koepfer’s ARC reef site. The reef site is located about 
15 miles off the coast of Lee County and will create habitat for marine life and be an additional destination 
for anglers and scuba divers.  
 
The project is expected to be completed by September. 
 
Lee County has had an active artificial reef program since the early 1990s. Grants from federal, state, and 
private sources help create a range of recreational opportunities from inshore to the deep water of the 
Gulf of Mexico. Chris Koepfer’s ARC Reef Site is named in memory of the pioneer of Lee County’s 
artificial reef program. For a video on Lee County artificial reefs, go to 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q2rHEAB9gQM 
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